Memorandum

To: Carmen Moran, Director of Development Services
From: Gordon C. Robbins, Deputy Fire Chief
Date: Thursday, March 08, 2008

Re: Case 1554-Z/Best Publishing

The Fire Department has no objection to this allowed use or the associated replat.

However it will be necéssary to install fire sprinklers in the new structure. The existing portion of the
structure must then be sprinklered also or properly separated the new by an approved firewall
assembly. :

Thank you.



